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To 

ALL THE DIVISIONAL SECRETARIES/WOMEN CONVENERS: 

Dear friends, 

Its a happy occasion to meet/greet you on the occasion of the 
International Women's Day which is on 8th of March -2022. 

Its really refreshing to think of women’s day celebration after a long 
break since the outbreak of covid-19, Delta and Omicron. Let us 
congratulate ourselves and also one and all around us for 
successfully fighting the demon. 

We have been talking about women empowerment, gender equality 
etc etc., all these years. Now its time to sing about inspiring stories 
of those lady doctors, nurses who have left their family and children 
and spent their days and nights serving those covid patients 
wearing PPE kits for long hours  risking their own lives. Who made 
someone’s spouse happy some one’s mother happy at the cost of 
their own family’s happiness. We praise the services of our mothers, 
sisters spouse, daughters all those wonderful women who have 
taken care of  

 



 

 

 

the families in times of horrifying situations and proved that a 
women can go to any extent and take any responsibility in times of 
need. Now we are witnessing those wonderful women may it be a 
Member of Parliament or a general civilian of Ukraine standing as 
pillars supporting their Nation in war with Russia, voluntarily 
ready to sacrifice their lives for their Nation. They are contributing 
their best and standing as inspiring personalities to the world. We 
can strongly voice that women have exhibited gender equality all 
the time, in fact at times more than their counter parts.  

 We request all the Divisional Secretaries and Women Conveners of 
your Division to chalk out the activities related to women’s day 
celebrations.  

As part of commemorating the occasion we request you to organize 
suitable programme of activities with all the available resources and 
make this day a grand success and dedicate this special day to all 
those heroes we have been talking about.  

          Wish you all a Happy International Women's Day. 

                                     With best wishes,  

 

Satyasri Attili                                                        Natta Jwanes  

Zonal Women Convener                                    Zonal Secretary 


